
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre 

Patient Participation Group Meeting 

16th November 2016 

 

Attending: Keith Emsden, , Alicia Higgins, Sandra Williams,  Barry Winterbottom , Jean Hirst, 

Marianne Bailey, Dorothy Bradley, Michael Brabbs, Walter Hirst, Dr Reid 

 

Apologies received from: Barbara Barker, Steven Bradley, Katrina Fletcher, Marsha Raynes,Helen 

GW 

 

There are a couple of amendments to be made to the minutes from the October Meeting( relating to 

names of those attending ), other than that they were agreed and there were no matters arising. 

 

Matters arising: 

Keith asked if anyone was interested in attending the working together meeting, 18th and 24th 

December, for details please see Keith. 

 

It was decided that the PPG will support CRY this year by raising funds, he has spoken to Barclays 

who will match any funds raised. 

 

Networking meeting is on 6th December anyone interested to speak to Keith. 

 

A recent meeting that Keith attended was highlighting the fact that surgeries would like more 

control over District Nurses. 

  

Treasurers report:  

 

We have £974.10 in the bank account.  

 

News from the surgery:  

Marianne informed the PPG that a replacement Reception Manager will be starting in December, 

Marianne stepping down due to family commitments 

 

Dr Reid then did a presentation on Prostate Cancer, which the whole group thoroughly enjoyed. 

 

Dr Say will be doing a presentation on Dementia in January. 

 

The next meeting will be on Wednesday 21st December from 4pm in Turnerwood for a Christmas 

Gathering , Keith asked if anyone was able to bring cakes etc. on that day. 


